January 18, 2023

The audit meeting was called to order at 8:20pm all board members were present.

A motion was made by Larry Sederstrom to accept the prior minutes, seconded by George Gimpl. All
agreed.

A motion was made by George and seconded by Justin Hanson to accept the matching audit. All agreed.

At 3:30pm a motion was make by Larry to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Justin. All agreed.

{\

Wv/w




